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Important Notice to Fraud of Bank Transfer Request 

Using Forgery Contract Document with JAPEX 
 

JAPEX has recently identified several fraud cases with bank transfer request using images of forgery 
contract documents including JAPEX name and corporate logo to show contractual relationships with us 
in some social network sites.  

 
Please be aware that JAPEX and other JAPEX group companies do not have any connection with these 

frauds. 
 
 
[Reference] Sample Images of Forgery Contract Document 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Inquiry: Administration Department (Tel: +81-3-6268-7000) 
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